
 

 
M-Shed Trip  

 
Quartz class had a great day in Bristol finding out about life in  

Anglo Saxon Britain. They explored replica artefacts from a Saxon 
home; handled grave goods from a Saxon King, warrior and farmer; and  

traded goods such as spices, metalwork and honey!  
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Dates for your diary 

 March 

19th Parents’ Evening 

20th Parents’ Evening 

20th Malvern Theatre Trip 

22nd  Last Day of Term 4 

 April 

10th Steam Trip—Diamond 

16th  Planetarium Dome Event 

17th Swimming Y3 begins 

19th Class Sale—Amber 

 May 

3rd Class Sale—Diamond 

13th Jonathan Jungle’s  
Roadshow 

17th Class Sale—Ruby 

20th  Y6 Residential 

 June 

3rd  Art Week 2024 

7th Sleepover Y4 

 
 

SVCS Golden Ticket Event 
Again a huge thank you to everyone who took part in our Golden Ticket event.  

It was a big success and we raised an incredible £335.93 for the school.  
 
 
 

Class Most Amount of Stars Last Week 

Sunshine Remy 

Rainbow Barnaby 

Amethyst Harley 

Amber Prestige 

Ruby Isabel 

Diamond Orla 

Quartz Isla 

Aventurine Sidney 

Emerald  Laurie 

 Amethyst Class Sale 
Don’t forget it’s the  

Amethyst Class Sale today! 

 Art Week 2024 - 3rd June 
Don’t forget to ask your child to 
bring in a named T-shirt and £2 

donation before the day. 

Hedgehog Trail 2024-27th April 2024 
Those pesky hedgehogs are planning another escapade around 

Stroud, and we’ll need your help to find them all! Save the date!!!!! 

Easy Fundraising 
Every penny helps the school to purchase items  

and experiences for our children.  
An easy way to support the PTFA. Sign up to easyfundraising and watch as  

your online spending at over 8,000 brands turns into free funding for our cause.  
Two minutes of your time will provide a lifetime of love and  

support, plus they’ll get a bonus £7.50 donation:  
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/stroud-valley-school-pta/z8z8bi/s2s/

Ki9CVXIe/R3030/whatsapp 
 

 After School Clubs 
Please note that After School 

Clubs are ending this week. 

 Online Safety 
You may have heard in the news today that Ofcom have reported that 
‘violent online content is now “unavoidable” for children in the UK, with 

many first exposed to it when they are still in primary school.' 
 

Our 'online safety' page on the school website is full of useful  
information about keeping your child safe online, please read it.   

We urge you to sit with your child and talk to them about age  
appropriate apps, games and websites, as well as appropriate use of 

devices including mobile phones. 

 Country Dancing 
Well done to everyone who took part, a great time was had by all! 

Thank you to Mr. & Mrs.Ward for all your hard work. 

 Sponsored Bounce 
The children had a great time bouncing about last week and  

managed to raise a whopping £555 for the school which will be 
used to buy new books. As always, thank you for your support! 
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